
For Immediate Release 
Walker and Almeron road construction will extend into Water Street starting Tuesday July 
30th through approximately August 2nd. Water Street will be closed at S. Madison and Cherry 
St for those dates for infrastructure repair and replacement. Please follow the posted 
detour. 


